SAVE-THE-DATE
 MAY 19, 2022 | 4:30P – 7:30P

Plan on Attending the Skill-Building Workshop

Board Development and Succession Planning: Building the Leadership Pipeline for Your Nonprofit

An advanced session for nonprofit leaders who want to take their boards to the next level . . .

Sponsored by LIFECAMP | The Mental Fitness Company
Location: LIFECAMP, 424 W. Galena Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212

Leaders who aspire to build high performing boards recognize that succession planning is essential to their mission impact.  While it’s on their radar, they often struggle with how to get started. Nonprofit board succession planning is an ongoing part of organizational development and long-term sustainability. One of the key roles of the Board is to continually ensure that it has the right set of skills, talents, and attributes embodied in its members, now and in the future. Meg Wheatley, the organizational theorist puts it this way: we must build “leaderful organizations.” Given the new challenges facing nonprofits, board succession planning is even more important today.

The workshop will feature:
· The Board Succession Planning Toolkit, a new resource for designing and implementing a long-term strategy for board leader talent development.
· Incentives for attendance as a team – Board Chair, Governance Committee Chair, and Executive Director
· An opportunity to map out your first steps for building a leadership pipeline with the essential passion, commitment, diversity, and skills your nonprofit board needs.

Presenter: Frank Martinelli, The Center for Public Skills Training

Cost & Registration information: 
· The registration fee is $75 per person. If your organization registers as a team of Board Chair, Governance Committee Chair and Executive Director, your total fee would be $150 for all three participants ($50 for the second person and $25 for the third person). Participants will receive a resource manual including the Board Development & Succession Toolkit and light refreshments. 
· As an additional incentive, organizations registering as a team will be able to participate in a complimentary follow-up session on September 22nd to share progress and challenges and receive coaching assistance to plan your next steps.
· A limited number of scholarships are available for organizations with limited budget. Contact Rosario Sanchez-Ledesma at rosario@lcmke.com.

Additional details coming soon. In the meantime, mark your calendars and start recruiting your leadership team!

For more information, contact Rosario Sanchez-Ledesma, LIFECAMP at rosario@lcmke.com or Frank Martinelli, The Center for Public Skills Training at frankmartinelli@createthefuture.com

